
Postdoc position at Vanderbilt University 

 

A postdoctoral position is available in the Karakas lab at Vanderbilt University School of Medicine. Our 

group is interested in understanding the molecular mechanism of intracellular ion channels involved in 

calcium signaling using structural biology approaches. More details of the projects and previous 

publications can be found at https://faculty.mc.vanderbilt.edu/Faculty/Details/41459 .The applicants 

should hold a recent PhD degree in a relevant field and have experience in basic molecular biology and 

protein expression/purification. Experience in X-ray crystallography or electron cryo-microscopy would 

be a plus, but not required. 

 To apply, please send a cover letter explaining your research interests and goals, a CV and contact 

information for 2-3 references to Erkan Karakas at erkan.karakas@vanderbilt.edu 
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